e

Friday, March 24, 2017

Katherine McWilliams

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Litttle Rock, AR 72118-5317

Subject: Grant the Permit for C&H

As I have watched the story unfold with C&H Hog Farms, I have been astonished at the patience displayed by
this farmer. I think it is time to grant a final permit for this farm. Stand with agriculture! Stand with C&H
Farms! Grant the permit.

Sincerely,

Terry R. Fuller

2856 Highway 316 S
Poplar Grove, AR 72374
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